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Meet & Greet
Friday, March 2nd is
World Day of Prayer.
We're inviting all to
meet our chaplains
from Market Place
Ministries.   We're so
blessed to have them
share with us weekly!
Pastor Ron visits our
Branch on Monday
evenings.   Ron has
been a regular here
for over 10 years!
Pastor Laura visits on
Wednesday mornings.
We love her music 
ministry!   Pastor 
Mark preaches each
Sunday afternoon.
 
Please stop by on 
your way to work
on Friday, March 2nd.
Our chaplain team 
will be available to
discuss any spiritual
 concerns you have, 
t
  

and cares that they
may assist your loved
one with.  
 
In addition, we're
showcasing an audio
Bible that you may
wish to consider for
your loved ones
apartment.   Favorite
biblical verses are a
comfort to many, and
audio books are great
as we lose vision.
 
We hope to meet 
new friends!
 
When:  Friday - 3/2
Time:  7 - 8:30 AM
 
We're serving muffins
and juice.   For
information, please
contact Pastor Laura
at 402-598-8717.

Omaha Blondo
 
 
     We were thrilled to share our history with the Nursing
     Students from Methodist College.   The students
     are in Methodist's accelerated program, and Bickford  
     was chosen for a clinical location.    They've chosen
     us for over the past 10 years!  They studied with us
     for a 6 week rotation.
 
     We wish the students continued success in their
     Nursing careers!
     

        Spring has Arrived!
         Bickford Happenings Leprechaun Sightings?

Love was in the air
throughout February!
Many friends stopped
out to wish us Happy
Valentine's Day!
 
The groundhog saw
his shadow-and we're
definately having 
6 more weeks of
winter!  

We enjoyed watching
the Winter Olympics
in South Korea.   How
proud our athletes
made us!!   
 
Please feel free to
join us for March
Madness Madness BB
Games in our Living
Area.

We were so honored
that our Executive
Director, Amy
Brinley, was
nominated for the
Bickford Director of
the year!    Out of
over 60 branches,
Amy made it to the
top 3!   The award
ceremony was held
in Kansas City mid-
February.
 
Amy is an amazing
Director!!  She did
not win the award-
but we're so blessed
to have her lead our
Branch (especially
during the addition
and remodel)! 
 
Good Job!!

We love when the
young men from Prep
visit!    We enjoyed
a lunch visit this
February.    It's great
to have young adults
here.   We love their
enthusiasm!   It was
fun to hear about 
their future plans! 
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7a Meet & Greet
Chaplains
10:45a Dr. Seuss B-
Day - 1904
2p Jack Lawless-
Accordian
6p World Day of
Prayer

10a AM Stretches
10:45a Yellowstone
Park - est. 1872
2p Dominoes
5:45p Checkers

 
 
     March Birthdays
     Lavon Lau - 3/7
    
     March Anniversaries
     Nikki Kavanagh - 3/1/06
     Cali Psota - 3/1/17
     Jessica Smith - 3/10/17
     Theo Miller - 3/27/17 
 
 
     Our Facebook Address is:
     facebook.com/bickford/blondo
 
     Our Blog Address is:
  enrichinghappiness.com/omaha/blondo
 
     May you enjoy the Luck of the
     Irish all month!
 
 

10a Fun Moves
10:45a Current
Events
2p St. Paddy's Crafts
6p Lawrence Welk

10:30a AM Stretches
11:15a Catholic
Services
1p Manicures
4p Church with Mark
7p 90th Anniv.-
OSCARS - ABC

10a AM Exercise
10:45a March Facts
2p Monday Movie &
Munchies
5p Pastor Ron Visits
5:45p Bickford
Walking Club

10a Let's Get Moving!
10:45a Peace Corp
Day
1:30p Christine -
Music Program
6:15p Bingo

10a Exercises
10:30a Monopoly B-
Day 1933
11a Hymns w/Laura
2p Dough Fun
5:45p Manicures

Casino Fun
10a AM Stretches
10:45a Ball Toss
1:15p Angel Works-
Community
Outreach
5:45p Black Jack

10a Sittercise
10:45a Barbie's B-Day
- 1959
2p Bingo
6p Friday Movie

10a Morning Energy
10:45a Spring Trivia
2p Sports w/Jessica
6p Lawrence Welk

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS
10:30a AM Stretches
11:15a Catholic
Services
1p Manicures
3p Alex - Piano
4p Church with Mark

10a AM Exercise
10:45a Girl Scouts
Anniversary - 1912
2p All Saints
Communion Service
5p Pastor Ron Visits
5:45p Bickford
Walking Club

10a Let's Get Moving!
10:45a St. Paddy
Memories
2p Joshua Lightfoot-
Music
6:15p Bingo

10a Exercises
10:30a Pastor Laura
11a Living Room
Hymns
2p Joe Taylor - 
Mr. Memories
5:45p Spa Date!

10a AM Stretches
10:45a March BB
Madness Begins
2p Resident Council
5:45p Geography
Bee

10a Sittercise
10:45a Jerry Lewis B-
Day - 1926
2p Cards
6p TV - BB Games

St. Patrick's Day
10a Fun Moving!
10:45a Luck of the
Irish Fun
2p Denell - Music
Concert
6p Lawrence Welk

10:30a AM
Stretches/Walking
11:15a Catholic
Services
1p Manicures/Eye
Glass Cleanings
4p Church with
Mark

10a AM Exercise
10:45 Week Preview
2p March B-Day
Party
5p Pastor Ron Visits
5:45p Bickford
Walking Club

10a Let's Get Moving!
10:45a Spring Begins
2p Dance Moves
6:15p Bingo

10a Morning Fun
10:30a Pastor Laura
11a Living Room
Hymns
2p Pie Wednesday
6:15 Easter Crafts
w/All Saints Youth 

10a AM Stretches
10:45a Mindteasers
2p Fontenelle
Forest
5:45p Living Room
Social

10a Sittercise
10:45a Riddle Me
This!
2:00p Joslyn
School - 2nd Grade
6:30p Wheel of 
Fortune

10a Moving &
Groving!
10:45a Saturday
Sillies!
2p Adult Coloring
6p Lawrence Welk

10:30a AM
Stretches/Walking
11:15a Catholic
Services
1p Manicures/Eye
Glass Cleanings
4p Church with Mark

10a AM Exercise
10:45a Fireside Music
2p Ask-A-Nurse
5p Pastor Ron Visits
5:45p Bickford
Walking Club

10a Let's Get Moving!
10:45a Travel Tales
1:30p Johnny More
Concert
6:15p Bingo

10a Morning Stretch
10:30a Visits with
Pastor Laura
11a Living Room
Hymns
2:00 Charades
6:30p PAWS Pet
Visits

10a AM Stretches
10:45a Baseball
Opening Day!
2p Hang Man
5:45p Sports
Updates
 

10a Sittercise
10:45a Jeopardy
Premier - 1964
2p Chair Dancing
6p Bickford Jeopardy
Fun!

10a Saturday
Stretches
10:45a Month Recap
2p Bean Bag Fun
6p Lawrence Welk
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